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Invitation to Participate in Bullying in the Workplace Research Study

Dear human resource professional,

This letter is intended to serve as an invitation to participate in a research study on “Workplace Bullying From the Human Resource Professional Perspective” being conducted by Dustin Miller, Graduate Student, Masters of Organizational Leadership at Lourdes University in Sylvania, Ohio. You are being asked to participate because you are a human resource professional in a developmental disability facility.
The purpose of this study is to evaluate the prevalence of workplace bullying policies and procedures in developmental disability facilities, and their effect on documented cases of workplace bullying in developmental disability facilities in the state of Ohio.  With the emergence of workplace bullying  being discussed more frequently in  the news and professional publications, I would like to get an idea of how prevalent workplace bullying policies and procedures are in developmental disability facilities in Ohio and the effect these policies and procedures are having on documented cases of workplace bullying in developmental disability facilities. The study will involve human resource professionals or those individuals assuming these responsibilities in developmental disability facilities in the state of Ohio who are members of the Ohio Provider Resource Association and will be conducted from October 12, 2012 until October 26, 2012. 

Data collection will be completed using a secure website tool. Completion of the survey takes approximately 10-15 minutes. Additionally, there will be no participant identifiers in this survey. To complete the survey, simply go to the link listed below. Participation in this survey is voluntary, and you can refrain or withdraw from the survey at any time during the process. 
http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/1049972/Workplace-Bullying-From-the-Human-Resource-Professional-Perspective-Questionnaire
I hope that you will take a moment to complete the survey and help provide valuable information about workplace bullying policies and procedures in developmental disability facilities and their effect on documented cases of workplace bullying in these facilities. If you have any questions about this study, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at (419) 619-1496 or dustin.miller@mymail.lourdes.edu  or contact my research advisor, Dr. Paul Longenecker at 419-517-8885 or plongenecker@lourdes.edu
Dustin Miller 

Graduate Student Masters of Organizational Leadership

Lourdes University
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